
Zeig Electric, Inc.

I would like to thank you, your partners and your associates for the sound legal advice that you have provided Zeig Electric, Inc. over the past 
fourteen years. Your expert counsel has proven to be an invaluable resource time and time again. The personalized way in which you provide 
that counsel often has us convinced that we are your most important client.

Every time that we seek your legal assistance, we are extremely pleased with the ensuing results. Knowing how well your firm understands the 
construction business and the laws that pertain to it, we always have every confidence that your firm will make the recommendations that will 
serve us best. We are fortunate that have you as our counsel.

Zeig Electric, Inc. looks forward to continuing our successful relationship with Harrison Steck Hoover & Drake, P.C. in the many years ahead.

Sincerely,
James C. Zeig 
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